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DATE: June 22, 2017
TO: Transportation Agency of Monterey County

ATTN: Michael Zeller
55 B Plaza Circle
Salinas, CA 93901

FROM: OCTAVIO HURTADO, PROJECT MANAGER =zl
ENGINEERING/PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

RE: Programing of available 2017 Fair Share RSTP funds

Michael,

The City of King would like to program its portion of the 2017 Fair Share Reserve
in the amount of $83,427.

The project we would like to program said funds towards is the 2017 King City
Street Project. This project entails grinding the existing asphalt and repaving of
the Haven Drive, Carson Street and Vivian Avenue.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call me at 831-
601-0301



